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Alstom's contribution to Bouygues' net profit 

in third-quarter 2014 
 

 

 

On 5 November 2014, Alstom reported its results for the first half of FY2014/15, ended  
30 September 2014.  
 
On the basis of this report and for this first half of FY2014/15, Alstom's contribution to Bouygues' net 
profit in third-quarter 2014 came to €75 million.  
 
For the first nine months of 2014, Alstom's contribution to Bouygues' net profit amounted to €128 million, 
versus €168 million in 2013. 
 
As a reminder, Bouygues will not book a contribution from Alstom for the fourth quarter of 2014. 
 
 
 
 

The Bouygues group will report sales and results for the third quarter of 2014  
at 7.30am (CET) on 14 November 2014. 
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